
 

 

 

Freedom of Information Request:  Our Reference CTMUHB_512_23 
 

You asked:  
   

Please can you confirm how much funding the health board has allocated to 

general practice in 2023/24 specifically to cope with winter pressures (i.e. above 
usual GP funding)?  I am looking for money that has been provided locally in the 

absence of national GP winter funding.  
 

We have heard from GPs in many areas across the UK that nothing has been 
given to general practice this winter, so we want to verify this with each health 

board.  
 

Our response: 
 

We confirm that GPs practices have not received any additional funding for winter 
pressures.    

 
 


